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Upcoming Events: 

 
November 12 - Bring in 
donuts/kolaches for teachers at 
7:45am 
 
December 5th - Beginner Band 
Rehearsal 3:45pm - 4:45pm 
 
December 6th - Beginner Band 
Rehearsal 3:45pm - 4:45pm 
 
December 7th - Winter Concert @ 
Braswell HS Auditorium  7pm 
(Sunday Best/Holiday Best attire) 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 

11 NOVEMBER  2018 

Dear Navo Beginner Band Family-  

It’s the last week of school before Thanksgiving break!  I can’t believe 

how fast the year is going.  I want to share some news about our 7th 
graders.  Last week in Flower Mound we had our 7th grade Select Band 
auditions.  These 8 students made a place in that band:   

● 2nd Chair Flute - Alexandra Callahan 

● 12th Chair Flute - Sebastian Castillo 
● 6th Chair Clarinet - Kyndall Harris 
● 5th Chair Alto Sax - Joshua Comport 
● 2nd Chair Bari Sax - Reymundo Izaguirre 
● 7th Chair French Horn - Bella Bollack 
● 4th Chair Trumpet - Nathan Contreras 
● 10th Chair Trumpet - Sadie Peterson 

Beginner Band Students are continuing to  work on the fundamentals of 

their instruments and their Winter Concert music!  Don’t forget that you 
can always check your child’s band binder to see their current objective 
sheet.  This lays out the things students will be learning this nine weeks 
and as we initial those objectives, you’ll see what students have mastered 
and what things they still need to work on.   

Thank you in advance for signing up for our donut sign-up for the 

teachers and staff of Navo.  We love our Navo staff and want to show 
them our appreciation.  There is no better way than through caffeine and 
sugar, right???  I’ll have the coffee/creamers tomorrow, students can 
bring what they signed up for when the building opens at 7:45am.  I’ll 
have some of our band leaders setting this up for the teachers in the 
teacher lounge and then I’ll send the email to invite them down to enjoy! 
I love surprises!  Thanks again for your help in making this Monday 
yummy for our teachers.  Here is the link to signup if you missed it last 
week.  Still plenty of things to sign-up for:   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DA9AD23A3FD0-donut  

 
This is my last weekly 
newsletter until after 
Thanksgiving break.  I am 
thankful for each of you and 
am so blessed to teach your 
children each day!  Have a 
wonderful time with family 
and friends next week!!!  
I hope you have a wonderful 
week! 

Mrs. Anderson 

mailto:eanderson@dentonisd.org
http://www.navoband.org/
http://www.facebook.com/navomsband
http://www.twitter.com/navoband
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DA9AD23A3FD0-donut


 
 

 


